
 

Health and Wellbeing Board:   
18th December 2013  

AGENDA ITEM 9  

 
 

 

WINTERBOURNE CONCORDAT UPDATE 

 
 
1.0 Matter for consideration 
 
1.1 To receive an update on the Winterbourne View Concordat. 
 
 
2.0 Recommendation(s) 
 
2.1 To accept the update and consider the next steps. 
 
 

  
3.0 Information 

  
3.1 The initial stock take was submitted during July and presented to the Health and 

Wellbeing Board on 17th July 2013. Since this time overview documents have been 
prepared for each area and are due to be published by the end of the year. The draft 
report based on our stock take was positive.  
 

3.2 The on going work is to look at the following: 
 

• Ensuring that there is a full picture of the pathways for those people in secure 
settings. 

• A full understanding of any physical interventions being utilised. 

• Ensuring there is a provider market for an enhanced level of support to deal 
with more challenging people.  

 
4.0 Financial considerations 
 
4.1 None  
 
5.0 Legal considerations 
 
5.1 None  

 

 
Relevant officer: Delyth Curtis, Assistant Chief Executive Adult Services, Blackpool Council 
email: delyth.curtis@blackpool.gov.uk Tel: 01253 476558  
 
Appendices attached:  
Appendix 9a Winterbourne Stocktake 
 
Background papers: 
None  
 
 
 
 
 



 

Websites and e-mail links for further information: 
N/A 
 
Glossary: 
None  


